
 

 NO to taking away another hiking trail.   

  

The bikers have all of the Gateway trails, all of Upper Hixon and most of Lower Hixon 
already.  

  

A survey conducted by a biking organization is going to produce a positive result for them. I 
suspect few non ORA members  knew about the survey/meeting. 

  

R.M.Currie 

 


